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February 5, 2024

     The Fort Recovery Local School District will be closed on Monday, April 8, 2024 due to

the total solar eclipse. This day will be a calamity day for the district. All of the district's

buildings and facilities will be closed that day as well. This includes all athletic facilities and

practices. Any athletic contests that day will be rescheduled. We encourage families to

prepare for this once in a lifetime event by visiting www.eclipse.ohio.gov for more

information. Additionally, families are encouraged to obtain free solar eclipse glasses from

any of Mercer County’s seven public libraries located in Celina, Chickasaw, Coldwater, Ft.

Recovery, Mendon, Rockford, and St. Henry. All seven libraries will be holding a drive-thru

pickup event on Saturday March 2nd, 9am to Noon, outside of each library. After March

2nd, glasses will be distributed at the circulation desk of any of the libraries. More

information about solar eclipse glasses distribution can be found at

MercerLibrary.org/eclipse or by calling 419-586-4442. 

Thank you,
Tony Stahl
Superintendent

http://www.eclipse.ohio.gov/
https://mercerlibrary.org/eclipse/

